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The Honorable Bob Ferguson





February 12, 2010
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E
Dear Councilmember Ferguson:

I am pleased to present a motion for the County Council’s approval confirming Kenneth J. Nakatsu as Director of Department of Adult and Juvenile Detention.  The confirmation package will be transmitted to the Council upon completion of the required background checks.
Ken Nakatsu has an extensive background in complex managerial roles.  He comes to King County from the City of Seattle where he has served as Chief of Departmental Operations for the Seattle Mayor’s office.  He has held senior management positions in the city’s executive, finance, administrative and budget offices.  He brings a wealth of experience and background as an innovative and hands-on leader in government.  Most recently, he has worked within the King County Facilities Management Division, working collaboratively with the jail, the courts, the Prosecutor and the Sheriff’s Office on critical flood control issues.  I am confident that in his new role, he will be a tremendous asset to King County.

It is my great pleasure to request the confirmation of Mr. Kenneth Nakatsu as Director of the Department of Adult and Juvenile Detention by the King County Council.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine
King County Executive

Enclosure

cc:
King County Councilmembers

ATTN:  Tom Bristow, Chief of Staff

  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council  

Fred Jarrett, Deputy County Executive
Rhonda Berry, Assistant Deputy County Executive

